
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 4:09:05 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Thomas Le

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Absolutely not. Zero increase.  Doug Ford ran on keeping electrical costs low. This is in direct opposition to that

-- Attachment --




